
 

       An alert has been issued by Fidelity Investments: 

If you receive an email stating that Fidelity information "appears to be outdated or incorrect" (see below) 

- this email is not from Fidelity and the link will not go to Fidelity's website.  Do NOT click on any 

links in the email. 

 

 

 


